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1776 Farragut Avenue 

Bristol, PA  19007 

Rose Minniti, Ed.D 
Superintendent of Schools 

May 1, 2020 

Dear Bristol Borough School Community,  

I hope this correspondence finds you and your family well. It is hard to believe we will be 
starting our first full week of May. We hope that April showers will indeed bring May flowers 
and that we can all get outside and enjoy some fresh air and sunshine.  

Below are the updates for the week of May 4 – May 8:  
 Although the Governor will be lifting restrictions in some parts of the state, our 

region may stay under “stay home” restrictions longer than some of the other 
regions. I continue to meet with the Bucks County Intermediate Unit, legislators, 
and county officials to obtain the latest statistics and protocols required for the 
District. 

 We continue to monitor the CDC requirements and state mandates to establish the 
guideline we need to follow to hold a graduation ceremony for our seniors. At our 
next board meeting, we will consider options such as staggering seniors into 
different time frames, changing the date, alternative venues, car parades, etc.. Our 
goal is to ensure we do all we can to make this day special for them and their 
families. 

 There is a survey on the website for parents of 2020-2021 kindergarten students to 
fill out for registration. This survey will help us to assess our potential numbers 
for next year and allow parents to request the registration materials via email if 
they are not able to pick them up at the elementary school or download them from 
the website. Click here to fill out the survey.  

 The elementary teachers crafted a wonderful video for our SG student family. The 
video was compiled by Ms. Jenigan. If you didn’t see it on FB, check out this 
link.  https://www.bbsd.org/news.asp?id=301 . We are also working with the 
Borough to plan a teacher “drive by” through the town. 

 New elementary curriculum packets for April 27 – May 8, 2020, are now 
available. 

o  You may pick up a packet between 9:30AM and 1:00PM. If you have 
internet access, you do not necessarily need to pick up a hard copy of the 
packet for your elementary students. The information covered in the 
packet is the same information available on the teachers’ Google 
Classrooms and on our website.   

o  If you need a packet of information for a middle or high school student, 
please call the school so we can make the proper arrangements.   
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 Report cards were mailed home this week. Please contact the guidance office or 
your student’s teacher(s) if you have any questions or concerns.  

 High School Students will soon be scheduling their classes for 2020-2021. Please 
check back for more information.  

 Chromebooks are only available through a scheduled appointment. Please call 
Snyder-Girotti Elementary School if you still did not receive a device for your 
family and are in need.   

  Breakfast/lunch meal distribution next week will be on Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday between 11:00AM and 1:00PM. All Bristol Borough children are welcome 
to participate.   

We hope you have a great weekend. Stay safe! 

Regards,  

Rose Minniti 
Dr. Rose Minniti 
Superintendent of Schools 
Bristol Borough School District 


